From: Sent:

To:

Subject:

Chair@lapfforum.org 25 May 2018 11:55

Chair@lapfforum.org

Email to be received by all lapff members version 2



Dear LAPFF Members

The Annual LAPFF Conference - 5 - 7 December 2018

The LAPFF Executive have decided that although the Bournemouth Marriott has been a great venue for the conference over the years that it is now time for a fresh venue. So, the conference is not moving out of Bournemouth just into a new hotel venue. The Hilton in Bournemouth has been chosen as it seems to fulfil all the needs of a 21st century conference, having state of the art conference facilities together with well appointed rooms and leisure facilities for the delegates. You can visit the hotel website here:

http://www3.hilton.com/en/hotels/united-kingdom/hilton-bournemouth-BOHTMHI/index.html?WT.mc_id=zELWAKN0EMEA1HI2DMH3LocalSearch4DGGenericx6BOHTMHI

If you would like to pre book your delegate place at the LAPFF conference please click on the link below



Local Authority delegates , non-LAPFF members and 'not-for -profit' organisations: £550+ VAT (£110) = £660 Delegates not in the above categories, delegate rate: £2100+VAT (£ 420) = £2,520

Once your registration details have been checked you will be sent a link to the reservations page for the LAPFF conference block room bookings at the Hilton in Bournemouth.

The Hilton Hotel has a sister hotel Hamptons Hilton which is located next to the main Hilton Hotel, there will also be rooms available at this hotel. You can visit the hotel website here:

http://hamptoninn3.hilton.com/en/hotels/united-kingdom/hampton-by-hilton-bournemouth-BOHCCHX/index.html?WT.mc_id=zELWAKN0EMEA1HP2DMH3LocalSearch4DGGenericx6BOHCCHX

You will also receive a link to the reservations page at The Hampton once your booking is received. I look forward to receiving your delegate booking, as always LAPFF members have two free places at the conference.

Best regards

Janice Hayward